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PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 
1. To provide members of the Overview and Scrutiny Board (OSB) with an update on 

the progress of the Environment Scrutiny Panel. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
2. Since the last update to the Board, the Panel has met once, on 8th May 2006.  
 
3. At that meeting the Panel considered a draft final report on the current scrutiny 

review of litter bins policy. Officers from Environment were present at the meeting 
to comment on the factual content of the report.   

 
4. The report is now to be amended to include recommendations arising from the 

meeting and will be re-submitted to the scrutiny panel for final approval.  
 
5. It is anticipated that the finalised report will be submitted to the OSB’s June 2006 

meeting. 
 
 
 

 
            Agenda Item 8d 



  

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
6. That the Overview and Scrutiny Board notes the updated position. 
 

 
COUNCILLOR JOHN COLE 

CHAIR OF THE ENVIRONMENT SCRUTINY PANEL 
 
 
19th May 2006 
 
Contact Officer: Alan Crawford, Scrutiny Support Officer 
Telephone: 01642 729707 (direct line) 
E mail: alan_crawford@middlesbrough.gov.uk  


